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Good evening. My name is Johnny brown. I am a lifetime Oregonian. I am a Father, a 

son and grandson to many lifetime Oregonians. This bill should move no further 

without knowing where the funding is coming from. Plain and simple.  

 

It is very disappointing as small business owner to pay taxes to a state. That actively 

uses my tax money to try to take my rights away. Knowing this will just end up being 

shot down if it ever gets to the Supreme Court. You’re effectively helping to run the 

state dry of money by waisting it on lawyer fees and so called experts.  

 

It’s been so disappointing to watch live feeds and ready testimony’s from these court 

battles. I’m an avid hunter and have a solid understanding of firearms. The so called 

experts that are brought in for testimony for the state are mind bogglingly 

incompetent about so many basic firearm things I don’t understand how they could 

ever be considered an expert.  

 

I hope we can all do better.  

Sincerely Johnny Brown 


